
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
       REGULAR MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF 

CITRUS HEIGHTS WATER DISTRICT (CHWD) 
NOVEMBER 26, 2024 beginning at 6:30 PM 

 
DISTRICT ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE 

6230 SYLVAN ROAD, CITRUS HEIGHTS, CA 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the scheduled meeting of the Citrus Heights Board of Directors 
for Tuesday, November 26, 2024, at 6:30 p.m., has been cancelled. 
 
The next Regular meeting of the Board of Directors will be held on December 16, 2024, at 6:30 
p.m., in the District Administrative Office, 6230 Sylvan Road, Citrus Heights, CA, 95610. 
 
 
                 Dated: November 21, 2024 
Brittney Moore, Chief Board Clerk 
 


